
Welcome to Summerhill Street Elementary School. On behalf of staff and students, it is my 

pleasure to welcome you to our website. Our school, located in the town of Oromocto, New 

Brunswick, offers many programs and services to students from Grades 3 to 5. We have 

approximately three hundred students.  Our students come from the town and surrounding 

rural communities, and most are bussed to school. We have an extremely hard working staff 

who are dedicated in making the “school experience” an enjoyable one for students. Also, our 

parents and guardians are a constant source of support and are always welcome at our school. 

Their efforts through assisting and volunteering are very much appreciated. Now, take your 

time, browse through our website and learn more about the day to day activities that take place 

at our school. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Parks 

Principal 


